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Attorneys for Enterprise Solar, LLC, Escalante

Solar I, LLC, Escalante Solar II, LLC &

Escalante Solar III, LLC

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF UTAH

In the Matter of the Application of Rocky Docket No. 14-035-85
Mountain Power for Approval of the Power

Purchase Agreement between PacifiCorp and ‘
Enterprise Solar, LL.C Docket No. 14-035-86

In the Matter of the Application of Rocky
Mountain Power for Approval of the Power Docket No. 14-035-87
Purchase Agreement between PacifiCorp and
Escalante Solar I, LL.C

Docket No. 14-035-88
In the Matter of the Application of Rocky
Mountain Power for Approval of the Power
Purchase Agreement between PacifiCorp and
Escalante Solar II, LLC

In the Matter of the Application of Rocky
Mountain Power for Approval of the Power

Purchase Agreement between PacifiCorp and
Escalante Solar III, LLC

REPLY COMMENTS OF DEVELOPERS




Pursuant to the Scheduling Order in these dockets, Enterprise Solar, LLC, Escalante
Solar I, LLC, Escalante Solar II, LLC and Escalante Solar III, LLC (the “Developers”) hereby
provide the following comments in reply to comments filed by the Division of Public Utilities
(“Division”) and the Office of Consumer Services (“Office”) in these dockets.

The Developers are developing the solar projects at issue in these dockets, and are the
Sellers under the Power Purchase Agreements (“PPAs”) filed for approval. The Developers
appreciate the comments filed by the Division and Office supporting Commission approval of
the PPAs.! The Developers believe that the Applications of Rocky Mountain Power and the
Comments of the Division and the Office in these dockets demonstrate clearly that all four PPAs
are compliant with all applicable Commission orders and in the public interest.

Given that all parties to these proceeding support approval of the PPAs, the Developers
respectfully request that the Commission promptly approve the PPAs so that they can continue
their development efforts in order to bring significant new solar resources to this State.

DATED this 18" day of September 2014.

HATCH, JAMES & DODGE

! To ensure the accuracy of information in the record, the Developers will correct two minor factual errors in the
Division’s report. First, the solar projects are being developed in Iron and Beaver Counties, not Millard County.
Second, execution of three of the four LGIAs is expected by the end of October 2014, with the fourth LGIA (for
Escalante IT) expected to be signed within a few months thereafter.
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

I hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing was served by email this 18™
day of September 2014 on the following:

Rocky Mountain Power:
Daniel. E. Solander daniel.solander@pacificom.com
David L. Taylor dave.taylor@pacificorp.com
Data Requests datarequest@pacificorp.com

Division of Public Utilities:

Patricia Schmid pschmid@utah.gov

Justin Jetter jjetter@utah.gov

Chris Parker chrisparker@utah.gov
William Powell wpowell@utah.gov

Data Requests dpudatarequest@utah.gov
Dennis Miller dennismiller@utah.gov

Office of Consumer Services:

Brent Coleman brentcoleman@utah.gov
Michele Beck mbeck@utah.gov
Cheryl Murray cmurray@utah.gov







